From: University Registrar (registrar@yale.edu)
To: Pullen, Chris

Subject: Spring 2024 Registration Is Open

Date: Monday, November 13, 2023 9:00:21 AM

## University Registrar's Office

Monday, November 13, 2023

## Spring 2024 Registration Is Open

Dear Yale Graduate Student,

Course registration for the Spring 2024 term is now open. Log into <u>Yale Hub</u> to access the registration system.

## **Registration Period**

- November 13, 8:00 a.m. (ET): Registration opens.
- December 21, 5:00 p.m. (ET): Registration closes.

Please reference the attached <u>instructions</u> on how to log in and use the system. You may also visit our <u>registration website</u> for more detailed information, instructions, and FAQs. In addition, the University Registrar's Office will hold <u>office hours over Zoom</u> on November 17 from 10:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.

Students approved for registration In Absentia, Parental Relief, Leave of Absence, and Dissertation Completion status are not required to register for spring classes.

Sincerely,

University Registrar's Office 246 Church Street, 3rd Floor New Haven, CT 06520-8321 (203) 432-2330

registrar.yale.edu